
Park located east of Fan Kam Road to
reopen on March 17

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (March 15)
that the park located east of Fan Kam Road (i.e. part of the Old Course of
the Fanling Golf Course) will reopen for public use on March 17 at 9am. The
park was temporarily closed early on to facilitate the holding of LIV Golf
Hong Kong at the Fanling Golf Course.

     Part of the Inclusive Park for Pets will reopen on that day with opening
hours from 9am to 6pm. Other closed area and the walking trail will gradually
reopen after inspection and maintenance. The fee-charging public carpark has
reopened for public use on March 12.

     For enquiries, please contact the venue staff at 2295 3118 or the North
District Leisure Services Office at 2679 2819.
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